
 

 

neighbourhood plans 

From: Ian Carr 
Sent: 21 November 2017 11:49 
To: neighbourhood plans 
Subject: Brixham Peninsular Neighbourhood Plan 

I would like to offer my support to the Brixham Peninsular Neighbourhood Plan. I 

believe it offers a pathway for sustainable development in the area, protecting our 

natural habitats and open spaces and the heritage assets and conservation areas that
 
are so important in creating that sense of place and attracting both visitors and 

investment. 


Ian Carr 

Resident of Brixham & Brixham Town Councillor. 
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